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Peak Vista Family Medicine Residency Program Announces Class of 2022 

  
Colorado Springs, Colo. – Peak Vista Community Health Centers (Peak Vista) announces its Family 
Medicine Residency (FMR) program class of 2022, into post-graduate clinical training. 

 
Twenty Four FMR resident slots remain filled by qualified medical school graduates from across the 
nation. The three-year program emphasizes primary care clinical training areas – from outpatient pediatric 
and family medicine to very rigorous inpatient training in both partner hospital systems.  
 
“With the ever-increasing need for primary care across the country, we are privileged to help shape the 
next generation of family physicians,” comments Residency Program Director, Scott Robinson, DO, “we 
experienced a very successful recruitment and Match selection of our fourth class. Bringing this young, 
talented group of new physicians into Family Medicine Residency Program with its robust learning 
opportunities and talented staff has been rewarding to oversee.” 
 
The FMR program is a traditional three-year Family Medicine Residency with community support from 
local hospitals and numerous specialty physician groups.  
 
The class of 2022 includes:  
 

 Amanda Neidermyer, MD, Colorado Springs native, graduated from the University of Colorado 

School of Medicine 

 Ann Treisman, MD, from Milwaukee, Wisconsin, graduated from the University of Chicago, and 

the University Of Colorado School Of Medicine. 

 Derek Fritz, DO, from Gilbert, Arizona, graduated from A.T. Still University School of Osteopathic 

Medicine 

 Gretchen Nonawzki, DO, from Oregon, graduated from the University of New England College of 

Osteopathic Medicine 

 Lisa Reimer, MD, graduated from the University of South Florida Morsani College of Medicine 

 Matthew Bonello, DO, from Southern California, graduated from Touro University Nevada 

 Nicholas Sloan, DO, from Pueblo, Colorado, graduated from Rocky Vista University 

 Vinesh Jeevanandam, DO, from New York City, New York, graduated from Sidney Kimmel Medical 

College 
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About Peak Vista Community Health Centers 

Peak Vista Community Health Centers is a nonprofit organization whose mission is to provide exceptional 
health care to people facing access barriers through clinical programs and education. Established in 1971, 
Peak Vista now offers primary medical, dental and behavioral health services to over 94,000 patients 
annually in the Pikes Peak and the East Central regions. To learn more about Peak Vista, visit peakvista.org. 
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